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Dear Valued Customer,  

 
The following is an update on the expiration date for the QuickVue® At-Home OTC COVID-19 Test.  
 
The QuickVue® At-Home OTC COVID-19 test has been granted FDA authorization to extend expiration 

dating from 12-months to 16-months. A copy of the letter is available through the following link: 

https://www.fda.gov/media/161862/download. Please note the expiration dates on the outer kit box 
may not reflect the 16-month dating for product that is already distributed.    
 
Please refer to the attached list of lot numbers to verify if the expiration date for a particular lot of the 
25-test kit, part number 20398, has been extended.  If you wish to verify the date extension for the 2 
(two) test kits, please go to the FDA website per the directions provided below: 

 

• Go to the FDA Webpage: https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/coronavirus-covid-19-

and-medical-devices/home-otc-covid-19-diagnostic-tests#list  

• Scroll down to the Search box above the list of products shown and type “Quidel” into the 

search box to access the Quidel product and list of lot numbers with updated expiration 

dating.   

• This list will be shown in a link under the Expiration Date column.  You will require the lot 

number on your test kit box. 

 
We cannot provide assurance that any additional extension requests to the FDA will be authorized, but 

we expect to publish a customer notification if or when FDA authorizes additional date extension 
requests. Until such time, the current extended expiration date of the QuickVue® At-Home OTC COVID-
19 test kits is 16-months for identified lot numbers, and the tests should not be used beyond this dating. 
Furthermore, the information in this letter is only current as of the date of this letter, and we do not 
undertake any obligation to update you on any change in the information in this letter, as a result of 
new developments or otherwise.   

 
We hope this information is helpful with your ordering decisions and look forward to addressing any 
questions you may have. Your business is important to us, and we look forward to our ongoing 
partnership. If you have any questions or we can provide further information please reach out to your 
local Quidel representative or contact the Quidel Customer Service team at 800.874.1517 Monday to 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. EST. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Maleeha Mahmud 

Sr. Director, Customer Experience 
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